
 

Where Every Child Shines 
Date: 16/06/2025 

Subject: PTA Meeting Outcomes & Appointment of Grade Spokespersons 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Jain Public School! 

We are delighted to share that the PTA meeting held on June 14, 2025, was a resounding 

success. The active participation, valuable suggestions, and unwavering support continue to 

inspire our efforts in building a strong and inclusive learning environment for every child. 

In line with our commitment to fostering open and effective communication, we are pleased to 

announce the appointment of Grade Spokespersons. These representatives have been 

thoughtfully chosen to serve as a listening ear for parents, a channel for action, and a source 

of constructive feedback to the school. 

The primary role of each spokesperson is to: 

 Facilitate smooth communication between parents and school leadership. 

 Listen to collective concerns and suggestions from parents. 

 Share insights with the school to help address issues promptly and positively. 

 Take initiative in event planning and communication 

 Foster a culture of positivity and teamwork 

We encourage you to reach out to your respective grade spokesperson for any significant 

concerns, feedback, or ideas. This will ensure meaningful dialogue and timely follow-up from 

the school side. 

 

 

 



Please find below the list of appointed spokespersons for each grade: 

Grade Spokesperson Name Email id 

Grade I Ms. Bhavana Jain bhavanarakesh88@gmail.com 

Grade II Ms. Nandini AV ndixit17@gmail.com 

Grade III Ms. Sudha S sudhasantosh.ss90@gmail.com 

Grade IV Ms. Bhanumathi bhanumathi.spbm@gmail.com 

Grade V Ms. Arthi H aartimirwani20@gmail.com 

Grade VI Ms. Manoranjitha manoranjithakare@gmail.com 

Grade VII Ms. Lahari Recharla laharidharish@gmail.com 

Grade VIII Ms. Sandhya L sankriya@gmail.com 

Grade IX Ms. Ashwathy P Nair swathyka804@gmail.com 

(Kindly contact only the designated spokesperson for your child’s grade to maintain streamlined 

communication.) 

We believe this initiative will further strengthen our collaboration and help us create a thriving 

educational environment where every child truly shines. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Manjula Kamlesh 

Principal 

Jain Public School 

 


